
Strongly	Recommended	Attraction	

Conwy	Valley	Railways	Museum	is	being	featured	in	a	list	of	recommended	attractions	which	has	
been	put	together	by	Darwin	Escapes	for	holiday	makers	who	are	staying	in	their	Talacre	Beach	
Holiday	Home	Park	near	Prestatyn.			

The	holiday	firm	has	listed	our	museum	in	their	very	selective	list	which	indicates	what	it	considers	
to	be	the	top	visitor	attractions	in	the	North	Wales	area	ahead	of	the	Easter	season	when	the	
number	of	people	coming	to	the	area	obviously	increases.	

Talacre	Beach	Holiday	Park	has	been	open	for	over	50	years,	with	the	focus	of	the	park	being	very	
much	on	family	holidays.	This	is	reflected	in	the	on-site	facilities	which	include	an	indoor	heated	
swimming	pool	as	well	as	family	friendly	activities	and	a	children’s	club	which	is	overseen	by	the	
groups	very	own	mascot	Charlie	Bear.	

Darwin	Escapes	has	created	a	list	which	very	much	reflects	this	focus,	with	all	of	the	attractions	it	has	
noted	being	very	much	oriented	towards	families.	Conwy	Valley	Railway	Museum	&	Model	Shop	is	
no	exception,	with	our	attraction	having	been	a	firm	family	favourite	in	the	area	since	it	first	opened	
in	the	1970s.		

The	miniature	railway	is	now	open	everyday	from	10.15am	to	4pm	and	continues	to	be	a	popular	
attraction	with	our	customers.	We	will	warn	our	customers	that	the	tram	is	still	undergoing	
extensive	repairs	following	the	flooding	that	occurred	on	Boxing	day.		


